January 3rd, 1953
313 W. Seminary Ave.
Wheaton, Illinois
ano‘a

Dr. Martin Ryle
Cavendish Laboratory
Cambridge, England

Dear Dr. Ryle:

Your three reprints on radio stars
found their way t0 meé hers at my home. Thanks
very much.

Last spring 1 left the Pugsau of Standands,
where the opportunities seemed qguite limited, to
strike out for my self again. During the past
eight months I .save been in Hawaii where I was
fortunate in securing the use of the top of an old
volcane. Singe the latitudo is low and the bhorison
is entirely water, it seems like a good place to
do Lloyd's mirror experiments. I expect to return
to the Islands next spring to finieh the job and
get some results. In the mean time please contact
me at the above address until I can establish a
permanent one in Hawail.

If you will keep me on your mailing list for
reprints I will deem it an honor and a kindness
as I am greatly intercsted in the work being done
at Cavendish. When I get scmething worth printing
I will be plsased to reciprocate in kind.

A friend of mine, Miss Jean C. Thompson 1is
presently working for N.A.T7.0. Some time this
spring she will probably call at the Cavendish
Laboratory. Any courtesy you may extend to her,
I will deenm a favor to me.

Sincerely yours,

Grote Reber



